
From: Stouder, Heather 

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 1:07 PM 

To: Punt, Colin 

Cc: Wells, Chris; Firchow, Kevin 

Subject: FW: Chris Farley House 

 
Colin- 

Please add this to the file and to the packets for distribution tomorrow. 

Thanks! 

 

Heather 

 

From: Arntsen, Allen  

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 12:59 PM 

To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 

Subject: Chris Farley House 

 

Hi Heather. This email conveys my unequivocal support for the Chris Farley House 

proposal, legislation 54131, which is item 2  on the Plan Commission 1/28 agenda. The 

applicant has hit all the marks. The existing facility is very well run and positively 

viewed by the neighborhood. The applicant has worked extensively with neighbors and 

BCNA, which is supportive. The building seems to be an effective and reasonably 

attractive transition between Park street and the adjoining neighborhood. Please pass this 

on to the Commission. Thank you  

 

Allen Arntsen  


